
Date: 30/01/2025 

SPECIAL NOTIFICATION 

Notice for delay in processing the CAR Proposals 

 

In continuation to the ‘Call for Center for Advanced Research (CAR), 2025 under 
Extramural Research Program of ICMR’; the review process is already initiated 
and ongoing. 

However, due to some unforeseen reasons there is delay in processing the 
submitted CAR proposals. 

Therefore, shortlisting with the request for detailed proposals will be completed 
by end of February 2025. 

PI of shortlisted concept notes will be informed and asked to submit their full 
proposal. (please visit https://epms.icmr.org.in).  


